Dear Kosher Gourmet Customers:

We hope everyone is well and adjusting to the new normal as best you can. We are trying to do the same.

Our cases are full with poultry and beef and we look forward to hearing from you so we can meet your needs.

As the situation and restrictions increase surrounding the Covid-19 virus Kosher Gourmet is adjusting to these changes. To accommodate the community needs we will continue with some of our policies and will expand others:

- No more than 5 customers in the store at a time.
- We request that customers refrain from getting too close to each other.
- We request that standing and chatting be kept to a minimum to allow for easier movement through the store and to maintain social distancing.
- > We recommend that only one family member enter the store to shop.
- We can provide curbside pickup upon request. For curbside pickup you will need to:
 - Call your order in at least two hours before pickup.
 - Be prepared to provide your credit card information over the phone. We will either return the information to you or shred the document.
 - If you are ordering grocery items please be very specific as to which items you want. Keep in mind there are no returns on Passover products.
 - Call when you arrive so we will know to bring out your order.
 - Be **PATIENT** as we have limited runners and it may take a few minutes to get to you.

The most important message of all is to stay safe and healthy. We look forward to hearing from you.

The Kosher Gourmet